
2017 JET Send-Off Meeting 

On June 16th, 2017, The Japanese Embassy held the 2017 JET Send-Off 

Meeting hosted by Ambassador Shinada at Accra Beach Holtel. 

 

The purpose of this event was to allow our two new JET participants a 

chance to listen to advice from 4 members of the JETAA. The new JETs 

were able to learn about different social and cultural experiences they may 

have while in Japan and encouraged to keep an open mind and do their best 

as ambassadors of Barbados. 
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